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  Subway Larry Dane Brimner,2004 A history of the early subways.
  The Great Society Subway Zachary M. Schrag,2014-08 As Metro stretches to
Tysons Corner and beyond, this paperback edition features a new preface from
the author. Drivers in the nation's capital face a host of hazards: high-
speed traffic circles, presidential motorcades, jaywalking tourists, and
bewildering signs that send unsuspecting motorists from the Lincoln Memorial
into suburban Virginia in less than two minutes. And parking? Don't bet on it
unless you're in the fast lane of the Capital Beltway during rush hour.
Little wonder, then, that so many residents and visitors rely on the
Washington Metro, the 106-mile rapid transit system that serves the District
of Columbia and its inner suburbs. In the first comprehensive history of the
Metro, Zachary M. Schrag tells the story of the Great Society Subway from its
earliest rumblings to the present day, from Arlington to College Park,
Eisenhower to Marion Barry. Unlike the pre–World War II rail systems of New
York, Chicago, and Philadelphia, the Metro was built at a time when most
American families already owned cars, and when most American cities had
dedicated themselves to freeways, not subways. Why did the nation's capital
take a different path? What were the consequences of that decision? Using
extensive archival research as well as oral history, Schrag argues that the
Metro can be understood only in the political context from which it was born:
the Great Society liberalism of the Kennedy, Johnson, and Nixon
administrations. The Metro emerged from a period when Americans believed in
public investments suited to the grandeur and dignity of the world's richest
nation. The Metro was built not merely to move commuters, but in the words of
Lyndon Johnson, to create a place where the city of man serves not only the
needs of the body and the demands of commerce but the desire for beauty and
the hunger for community. Schrag scrutinizes the project from its earliest
days, including general planning, routes, station architecture, funding
decisions, land-use impacts, and the behavior of Metro riders. The story of
the Great Society Subway sheds light on the development of metropolitan
Washington, postwar urban policy, and the promises and limits of rail transit
in American cities.
  The New York City Subway System Ronald A. Reis,2009 Teeming with a
population of 3.5 million at the end of the 19th century, the island of
Manhattan couldn't meet the city's demand for rapid transit with its horse-
drawn trolleys and elevated train lines. New York City needed a subway
system. After four years of digging and diverting miles of utilities and
tunneling under the Harlem River, the city's residents celebrated a new era
in mass transit on October 27, 1904, with the opening of a nine-mile subway
route. In the century to come, the New York subway would grow and expand to a
system that runs 24 hours a day, seven days a week, with 6,400 cars, 468
stations, a daily ridership of 4.5 million, and 842 miles of track - longer
than the distance from New York to Chicago. Politics, graffiti, and
unbelievable construction challenges combined to make the building and
running of the New York subway system one of the America's greatest civic
undertakings.
  Subway Trains Christina Leighton,2017-08-01 A subway train is often the
light at the end of the tunnel. It travels underneath a city in its own
network of underground passageways. Readers just starting out will go deep in
this title to discover a form of train transportation hidden from plain view.
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  Guess What! American English Level 4 Student's Book Susannah Reed,Kay
Bentley,2015-08-27 Engaging facts, amazing photography and captivating real-
life video take young learners on a journey to explore the world as they
learn English. Are you ready to explore? What makes our bodies move? Why do
whales jump out of water? Guess What! is a six-level course that invites
children to explore the world through engaging facts, amazing photography,
and captivating video. The highly photographic Student's Book Level 4 brings
lessons to life with engaging characters, topics that spark children's
curiosity, and a wide variety of activities, including humorous contextual
dialogs, songs, chants, games, stories illustrating social values, functional
dialogs, and role play. There are plenty of opportunities for developing
children's thinking skills and their knowledge of other subjects in the CLIL
lessons.
  Beneath the Streets of Boston ,2005 Beckoning readers to explore the
territory beneath Boston's streets, Joe McKendry explores a century-old world
when Beantown designed and created the country's first subway. In stunning
artwork and through a fascinating narrative, you will enter the subterranean
realm of workers who dug miles of tunnels by hand. Using pick and shovels to
create new routes, you'll discover how these workers burrowed deep below
Boston Harbor, under Beacon Hill and the Old State House, and built the
Longfellow Bridge to carry the trains over the Charles River to the center of
Cambridge. You'll read lively first-hand accounts of the turn-of-the-century
public's perception of the underground public transportation, including their
fears (expressed fantastically through the gruesome image of a fanged and
tentacled subway microbe), and learn how the system served as a model for the
rest of the country in its ability to relieve traffic, mitigate congestion
(which was even more severe a hundred years ago than today) and get people
anywhere they wanted to go for only a nickel.
  Subwayland Randy Kennedy,2004-02-19 The author of the Tunnel Vision column
from The New York Times journeys beneath the streets of New York City to
reveal the subterranean world of the subways and its colorful inhabitants,
wildlife, customs, and politics, and looks at the meaning of the subway in
terms of the life of the city. Original.
  Getting Up Craig Castleman,1984-04-26 Getting Up is the term used by
graffiti artists to describe their success in making their mark on the New
York subway system. Through candid interviews, New Yorker Craig Castleman
documents the inside story of the lives and activities of these young
graffitists.
  The Great New York Subway Map Emiliano Ponzi,2018-02-27 Both a love letter
to New York City and an introduction to graphic design, this is the story of
how the designer Massimo Vignelli tackled the problem of creating a subway
map that could be understood by all New Yorkers as well as out-of-towners.
Filled with depictions of trains, subway stations, and the New York City
skyline, the book follows Vignelli around the city as he tries to understand
the system in order to translate it into a map. The book is produced in
collaboration with the New York Transit Museum and features a section of
historical and archival images and photographs. A groundbreaking work of
information design, the subway map designed by Vignelli is an iconic work
used by over a billion people every year. The Museum of Modern Art acquired
the original 1972 diagram in 2004.
  Beijing Fodor's Travel Publications, Inc,2007 Presents information on
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accommodations, restaurants, cultural sites, shopping, and nightlife in
Beijing.
  International Express Stéphane Tonnelat,William Kornblum,2017-04-18
Nicknamed the International Express, the New York City Transit Authority 7
subway line runs through a highly diverse series of ethnic and immigrant
neighborhoods in Queens. People from Andean South America, Central America,
China, India, Italy, Korea, Mexico, Pakistan, Poland, Romania, and Vietnam,
as well as residents of a number of gentrifying blue-collar and industrial
neighborhoods, fill the busy streets around the stations. The 7 train is a
microcosm of a specifically urban, New York experience, in which individuals
from a variety of cultures and social classes are forced to interact and get
along with one another. For newcomers to the city, mastery of life in the
subway space is a step toward assimilation into their new home. In
International Express, the French ethnographer Stéphane Tonnelat and his
collaborator William Kornblum, a native New Yorker, ride the 7 subway line to
better understand the intricacies of this phenomenon. They also ask a group
of students with immigrant backgrounds to keep diaries of their daily rides
on the 7 train. What develops over time, they find, is a set of shared subway
competences leading to a practical cosmopolitanism among riders, including
immigrants and their children, that changes their personal values and
attitudes toward others in small, subtle ways. This growing civility helps
newcomers feel at home in an alien city and builds what the authors call a
situational community in transit. Yet riding the subway can be problematic,
especially for women and teenagers. Tonnelat and Kornblum pay particular
attention to gender and age relations on the 7 train. Their portrait of
integrated mass transit, including a discussion of the relationship between
urban density and diversity, is invaluable for social scientists and urban
planners eager to enhance the cooperative experience of city living for
immigrants and ease the process of cultural transition.
  The Subway Stan Fischler,2000
  Uptown, Downtown Stan Fischler,1976 The story of the New York City subway
system from it's first elevated line (the IRT Ninth Avenue Line) in 1870 to
the first underground line opened on October 27, 1904, to the present system
(in 1976) of 710 miles of trackage.
  722 Miles Clifton Hood,1993 Chronicles the epic political, social and
physical struggle to build the New York City subway system. Includes 16 pages
of bandw photos. The book won a New York State Historical Association award.
Annotation copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
  Subway City Michael W. Brooks,1997 Traces the development of the subway
from its inception to its decline as an overcrowded and dangerous part of
city life - Explores how it has been represented in film and art - Gives
women's experiences of the subway - Examines the city's racial tensions -
Skyscapers - Spatial layout of the city - Urban space.
  Ingles Para Dummies Gail Brenner,2023-10-24 Es fácil aprender inglés, lo
prometemos Ingles Para Dummies está repleto de explicaciones claras de la
gramática, el uso, la jerga y más en inglés, todo en un formato fácil de
seguir. Estudia a su propio ritmo, en la comodidad de su hogar, con esta guía
imprescindible para cualquier persona que quiera aprender inglés. Le
encantará el útil mini diccionario inglés-español mientras aprende la jerga
para saludos personales, conversaciones telefónicas, compras, viajes, cenas y
otras actividades diarias. Además, los ejemplos del mundo real te permiten
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poner en práctica sus nuevas habilidades. Con ayuda de pronunciación,
consejos y trucos, y errores comunes para evitar, Ingles Para Dummies tiene
todo lo que necesitas para usar el inglés con confianza. Aprende la gramática
básica del inglés y las expresiones importantes del día a día Practica tu
pronunciación y evita errores comunes Domina frases útiles para el hogar, el
trabajo, la salud y la recreación Usa atajos prácticos y jerga auténtica para
una conversación fácil y divertida Los hispanohablantes que recién comienzan
con el inglés pueden aprender rápida y fácilmente vocabulario básico,
gramática y habilidades de conversación, además de mejorar la confianza para
hablar y manejar situaciones cotidianas, gracias a este divertido libro
Dummies.
  Subway John E. Morris,2020-10-06 This dynamic visual history of the world's
largest transit system -- in all its intriguing, colorful, and even seedy
glory -- is packed with fascinating facts and hundreds of compelling
photographs. When the first New York subway line opened in 1904, it was the
most advanced in the world and a source of enormous civic pride. Today, it is
an essential function to the lives of New Yorkers and a perennial cultural
touchstone. To be a New Yorker is to take the train. To celebrate it, or
grumble about it. Subway: The History, Curiosities, and Secrets of the New
York City Transit System by John E. Morris is both a vivid history of this
great transportation system and an exploration of its impact on the city and
popular culture. The book covers every remarkable moment, from the technical
obstacles and corruption that impeded plans for an underground rail line in
the 1800s, to the current state of the system and plans for the future;
profiles of the colorful, forgotten characters who built and restored the
subway; graphics and imagery showing the evolution of subway cars and the way
fares are collected; how subway etiquette rules have evolved with society;
great subway chase scenes and songs about the subway; a look at abandoned
stations and half-built tunnels; and more. In this visually stunning work,
packed with original research, journalist and bestselling author John Morris
brings life to this one-time engineering marvel that has united and expanded
the city for the last 116 years.
  This Day Changes Everything Edward Underhill,2024-02-13 Dash & Lily meets
Ferris Bueller's Day Off in Edward Underhill's new whirlwind rom-com about
two queer teens who spend one life-changing day together in New York City.
Abby Akerman believes in the Universe. After all, her Midwest high school
marching band is about to perform in the Macy’s Thanksgiving Day Parade in
New York City—if that’s not proof that magical things can happen, what is?
New York also happens to be the setting of her favorite romance novel, making
it the perfect place for Abby to finally tell her best friend Kat that she’s
in love with her (and, um, gay). She’s carefully annotated a copy of the book
as a gift for Kat, and she’s counting on the Universe to provide an Epic
Scene worthy of her own rom-com. Leo Brewer, on the other hand, just wants to
get through this trip without falling apart. He doesn’t believe the Universe
is magical at all, mostly because he’s about to be outed to his very Southern
extended family on national TV as the trans boy he really is. He’s not
excited for the parade, and he’s even less excited for an entire day of
sightseeing with his band. But the Universe has other ideas. When fate throws
Abby and Leo together on the wrong subway train, they soon find themselves
lost in the middle of Manhattan. Even worse, Leo accidentally causes Abby to
lose her Epic Gift for Kat. So to salvage the day, they come up with a new
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mission: find a souvenir from every location mentioned in the book for Abby
to give Kat instead. But as Leo and Abby traverse the city, from the streets
of Chinatown to the halls of Grand Central Station and the top of the Empire
State Building, their initial expectations for the trip—and of each
other—begin to shift. Maybe, if they let it, this could be the day that
changes everything, for both of them.
  The New York Subway System Tim McNeese,1997 Discusses the history of the
New York City subway system.
  Underground Movements Sunny Stalter-Pace,2013
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